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Classroom Technology 

 We completed reimaging two of the old carts from East. (60 laptops) 

 We have solved most of the airplay problems by repairing the laptop or iPad. 

 We have completely installed new software on all the labs and servers to be ready for 
winter and spring testing on SBAC and WIDA. 

Security/Video 

 Wiring for the new locks at the District Service Center have been pulled.  We are hoping 
to get the equipment installed before December. 

HVAC 

 The new HVAC computer equipment has been installed by Carrier at both Rupert 
Elementary and Minico High School.  A virtual network between the two buildings had 
to be setup for it to work properly. 

Work Orders 

September October November 

137 New 104 New   63 New 

  91 Resolved 121 Resolved 103 Resolved 

163 Incomplete 146 Incomplete 106 Incomplete 

 


